
Important Note from Legals

Columbia Labs grinds our flower finely before testing it
as a matter of procedure. The Delta-8 distillate we

infuse our flower with is a very sticky matter that gets
stuck in the lab's grinder, inevitably causing THC

contents on our provided lab reports to be under-
stated relative to the product you receive.The primary
purpose of the Delta-8 flower COA's that we share is to

demonstrate compliance with the 0.3% Delta-9 THC
limit set forth by the 2018 Farm Bill. You should be
cautious not to lose Delta-8 Distillate to your own

grinder when preparing our products for enjoyment.


